
 

 

December 13, 2024 

Dear Shareholders, 

We would like to update you regarding the recent notification from BSE, Notice No. 20241213-3 dated December 13, 

2024. This notification, which is system-generated, pertains to the discontinuation of trading on a Trade for Trade 

basis in the Z group for non-compliant companies. 

We want to assure you that Brightcom Group (BCG) is actively working with BSE to revoke the suspension of trading 

in our equity shares. As part of this process, we have already submitted the Application for Revocation of Suspension 

(Case Number 217983 as per acknowledgment attached) and paid the requisite fees (as per details attached) to the 

Exchange. 

Our management and compliance teams have been diligently addressing all compliance-related requirements as 

mandated under SEBI's Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements (LODR) Regulations, 2015. We are fully 

committed to resolving this matter at the earliest and restoring normal trading operations. 

We also wish to highlight that compliance with regulatory standards remains one of our top priorities. The company 

has taken significant steps to strengthen its governance framework and ensure timely adherence to all regulatory 

obligations. 

We greatly appreciate the trust and patience you have shown during this period. Please rest assured that we are 

leaving no stone unturned in our efforts to conclude the revocation process smoothly and expeditiously. 

We will continue to keep you informed about the progress and provide timely updates. Should you have any 

questions or require further clarification, please feel free to reach out to us through our investor relations team. 

Thank you for your unwavering support and confidence in Brightcom Group. 

 

Thank You, 

For Brightcom Group Limited 

 

Shweta Singh 

Company Secretary 

 






